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Sticky Note
The transfer of controlling interest was finalized by jane after Richard submitted the online renewal application. 
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Dear AMCO Staff, 

I am writing this letter to provide an explanation for not being able to initial all certifications in section 4 
on form MJ-20 for the renewal of license #10273 a marijuana retail store doing business as Pine Street 
Cannabis Company. The reason I cannot initial one of the certifications is because I was issued an NOV 
on 9/17/2017 for a discrepancy between the inventory of clones in the store and the inventory shown in 
Metrc. AMCO did not take any action against Pine Street Cannabis company for this violation and we 
have taken appropriate measures to ensure that this type of violation will not occur again. 

 

Thank you, 

Chad Ebenezer 
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